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May 17, 1963

Lanark, lilinois

N
Mr. John Appeit
Porster-Appelt Mfg. Co., Inc. Kp\, { m %

Dear Mr. Appeit:

Enclosed please find copy of Remington minimum chamber drawing,
No, I.A-803. .

May we also inform you that a discrepancy has been found in the maximum
cartridge drawing previously submitted to you, tharefore that drawing must
be disregarded. Drawing No. LA-503 should be sufficient information for
your company to determine headspace gauge dimcnsions according to the
industry standards.

In your letter of April 18, 1963 to Mr. Nicholas Niles of our Products
..Servige Dlvision you ask whather a headspace of , 0125 in the XP-100
“Gould 'be considered reasonably safe. Dueto the design of the XP-100, =~
a headspace of this amount would not be unreasonable from a safety
standpoint. However, we do not recommend haadspace of that amount

for several reasons among which are powder ignition and accuracy.
Very truly yours

W. E. Leek, Manager
FPirearmg Design & Development

By: H. J. Waterman
HJw:B
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